
HADLOW DOWN COMMUNITY CENTRE 
Addendum to minutes of meeting 13

th
 October 2011 

 

In attendance:-  Janet Tourell, Richard Boswell, John Thompson, Bob Lake, Graham Terry, 

Paul James, Rachel Lewis, Vicky Richards,  

 

Apologies for absence:-Don Smith, Nigel Harrison,  

 

10. We discussed making the Committee a non-registered charitable trust in a similar way 

to the Village Fayre. It was agreed that Graham would take this forward now we were 

clear on the future. 

11. Whilst they have representatives on the Committee, it is very important that the 

institutions with an interest in the new Centre, the Playing Field, old Village Hall, 

Bowls Club etc., are kept informed and we ask those representatives to ensure that 

copies of our minutes are circulated to their organisations. 

 

 

 

Graham Terry 

Secretary 

 
 


